
Corrugated 1100S-26/112 DATASHEET

Made by 100% virgin Bayer material and 50 micro-meter UV layer, Polyvalley solid corrugated sheet offers ten-
year quality warranty against breakage and yellowing. It owns very high light transmission (around 92%), very 
suitable for skylight, greenhouse etc. Except easy and lower installation cost, the connection part of two sheets 
can be overlapped perfectly to avoid water permeation.

Polyvalley offers many different kinds of corrugated sheets. Customized corrugation is also available. You are 
always welcomed to contact us for more information at any time.

DESCREPTION

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION AND FEATURES

THICKNESS: 

TOTAL WIDTH: 

USEFUL WIDTH: 

WAVE HEIGHT: 

WAVE PITCH: 

THERMAL INSULATION: 

FLAMMABILITY: 

R 3.5M

BENDING DIAMETER

CURVED ROOF
FLAT ROOF

UV COATING: 

0.65-1.5mm 

1100mm±5 

APPLICATION: 

1050mm±5 

26mm 

112mm 

U=6.5 W/㎡K 

B1

50μm one side (two side is optional)

988 mm (9-corrugation)

1100 mm (10-corrugation)

1050mm

938 mm

36 mm 112 mm

76 mm

2
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 m
m

0.6-1.5 mm

valley 1100S-26/112
Corrugated sheet

 

ADD: No.2 Hongwang road Polyvalley technology park, 

 Wuqing Tianjin, China

TEL: (+86)-22-5967-2888   FAX: (+86)-22-5967-3666

 Hotline: (+86)400 086 3628

Email: sales@polyvalley.com  website:  www.polyvalley.com  

LIGHT TRANSMISSION: Clear 90%±3;  Opal 75%±3; Green 65%±3 

No limited (Customized)LENGTH: 



Corrugated 1070S-23/146 DATASHEET

Made by 100% virgin Bayer material and 50 micro-meter UV layer, Polyvalley solid corrugated sheet offers ten-
year quality warranty against breakage and yellowing. It owns very high light transmission (around 92%), very 
suitable for skylight, greenhouse etc. Except easy and lower installation cost, the connection part of two sheets 
can be overlapped perfectly to avoid water permeation.

Polyvalley offers many different kinds of corrugated sheets. Customized corrugation is also available. You are 
always welcomed to contact us for more information at any time.

DESCREPTION

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION AND FEATURES

THICKNESS: 

TOTAL WIDTH: 

USEFUL WIDTH: 

WAVE HEIGHT: 

WAVE PITCH: 

THERMAL INSULATION: 

FLAMMABILITY: 

R 3.5M

BENDING DIAMETER

CURVED ROOF
FLAT ROOF

UV COATING: 

0.65-1.5mm 

1070mm±5 

APPLICATION: 

1020mm±5 

23mm 

146mm 

U=6.5 W/㎡K 

B1

50μm one side (two side is optional)

valley 1070S-23/146
Corrugated sheet

 

ADD: No.2 Hongwang road Polyvalley technology park, 

 Wuqing Tianjin, China

TEL: (+86)-22-5967-2888   FAX: (+86)-22-5967-3666

 Hotline: (+86)400 086 3628

Email: sales@polyvalley.com  website:  www.polyvalley.com  

LIGHT TRANSMISSION: Clear 90%±3;  Opal 75%±3; Green 65%±3 

No limited (Customized)LENGTH: 

1020mm

1070 mm

72 mm

146mm

73 mm

2
3

 m
m

0.65-1.5 mm

20 mm



Corrugated 1216S-18/76 DATASHEET

DESCREPTION

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION AND FEATURES

THICKNESS: 

TOTAL WIDTH: 

USEFUL WIDTH: 

WAVE HEIGHT: 

WAVE PITCH: 

THERMAL INSULATION: 

FLAMMABILITY: 

R 3.5M

BENDING DIAMETER

CURVED ROOF
FLAT ROOF

UV COATING: 

0.65-1.5mm 

1190mm±5 

APPLICATION: 

1114mm±5 

18mm 

76mm 

B1

50μm one side (two side is optional)

1140 mm (15-corrugation)

1216 mm (16-corrugation)

1140mm

1064 mm

76 mm
16 mm

valley 1216S-18/76
Corrugated sheet

 

ADD: No.2 Hongwang road Polyvalley technology park, 

 Wuqing Tianjin, China

TEL: (+86)-22-5967-2888   FAX: (+86)-22-5967-3666

 Hotline: (+86)400 086 3628

Email: sales@polyvalley.com  website:  www.polyvalley.com  

76 mm

LIGHT TRANSMISSION: 

No limited (Customized) 

Made by 100% virgin Bayer material and 50 micro-meter UV layer, Polyvalley solid corrugated sheet offers ten-
year quality warranty against breakage and yellowing. It owns very high light transmission (around 92%), very 
suitable for skylight, greenhouse etc. Except easy and lower installation cost, the connection part of two sheets 
can be overlapped perfectly to avoid water permeation.

Polyvalley offers many different kinds of corrugated sheets. Customized corrugation is also available. You are 
always welcomed to contact us for more information at any time.

U=6.5 W/㎡K 

Clear 90%±3;  Opal 75%±3; Green 65%±3 

LENGTH: 

0.65-1.5 mm



Corrugated 1080S-28/203 DATASHEET

DESCREPTION

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION AND FEATURES

THICKNESS: 

TOTAL WIDTH: 

USEFUL WIDTH: 

WAVE HEIGHT: 

WAVE PITCH: 

THERMAL INSULATION: 

FLAMMABILITY: 

R 3.5M

BENDING DIAMETER

CURVED ROOF
FLAT ROOF

UV COATING: 

1080mm±5 

APPLICATION: 

1010mm±5 

28mm 

203mm 

B1

50μm one side (two side is optional)

1080 mm 

1010 mm

203 mm

28 mm
0.65-1.5mm

valley 1080S-28/203
Corrugated sheet

 

ADD: No.2 Hongwang road Polyvalley technology park, 

 Wuqing Tianjin, China

TEL: (+86)-22-5967-2888   FAX: (+86)-22-5967-3666

 Hotline: (+86)400 086 3628

Email: sales@polyvalley.com  website:  www.polyvalley.com  

65 mm

25 mm

137 mm

LIGHT TRANSMISSION: 

LENGTH: No limited (Customized) 

U=6.5 W/㎡K 

Clear 90%±3;  Opal 75%±3; Green 65%±3 

Made by 100% virgin Bayer material and 50 micro-meter UV layer, Polyvalley solid corrugated sheet offers ten-
year quality warranty against breakage and yellowing. It owns very high light transmission (around 92%), very 
suitable for skylight, greenhouse etc. Except easy and lower installation cost, the connection part of two sheets 
can be overlapped perfectly to avoid water permeation.

Polyvalley offers many different kinds of corrugated sheets. Customized corrugation is also available. You are 
always welcomed to contact us for more information at any time.

0.65-1.5mm 



Corrugated 1110S-28/210 DATASHEET

DESCREPTION

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION AND FEATURES

THICKNESS: 

TOTAL WIDTH: 

USEFUL WIDTH: 

WAVE HEIGHT: 

WAVE PITCH: 

THERMAL INSULATION: 

FLAMMABILITY: 

R 3.5M

BENDING DIAMETER

CURVED ROOF
FLAT ROOF

UV COATING: 

1110mm±5 

APPLICATION: 

1050mm±5 

28mm 

203mm 

B1

50μm one side (two side is optional)

1110 mm (6-corrugation) 

1050 mm

210 mm

28 mm

valley 1110S-28/210
Corrugated sheet

 

ADD: No.2 Hongwang road Polyvalley technology park, 

 Wuqing Tianjin, China

TEL: (+86)-22-5967-2888   FAX: (+86)-22-5967-3666

 Hotline: (+86)400 086 3628

Email: sales@polyvalley.com  website:  www.polyvalley.com  

65 mm

20 mm

145 mm

900 mm (5-corrugation)

840 mm 

LIGHT TRANSMISSION: 

Made by 100% virgin Bayer material and 50 micro-meter UV layer, Polyvalley solid corrugated sheet offers ten-
year quality warranty against breakage and yellowing. It owns very high light transmission (around 92%), very 
suitable for skylight, greenhouse etc. Except easy and lower installation cost, the connection part of two sheets 
can be overlapped perfectly to avoid water permeation.

Polyvalley offers many different kinds of corrugated sheets. Customized corrugation is also available. You are 
always welcomed to contact us for more information at any time.

LENGTH: No limited (Customized) 

U=6.5 W/㎡K 

Clear 90%±3;  Opal 75%±3; Green 65%±3 

0.65-1.5 mm

0.65-1.5mm 



Corrugated 1140M-38/218 DATASHEET

Made by 100% virgin Bayer material and 50 micro-meter UV layer, Polyvalley multi-wall corrugated sheet offers 
ten-year quality warranty against breakage and yellowing. It adopts two-wall R structure and can get very high 
light transmit (around 88%). With very small vertical bar distance, it can get a very good strength. And during 
installation, the connection part of two sheets can be overlapped perfectly to avoid water permeation. 

Polyvalley offers many different kinds of corrugated sheets. Customized corrugation is also available. You are 
always welcomed to contact us for more information at any time. 
 

DESCREPTION

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION AND FEATURES

THICKNESS: 

TOTAL WIDTH: 

USEFUL WIDTH: 

WAVE HEIGHT: 

WAVE PITCH: 

END SEALING: 

LIGHT TRANSMISSION: 

THERMAL INSULATION: 

FLAMMABILITY: 

R 3.5M

BENDING DIAMETER

CURVED ROOF
FLAT ROOF

UV COATING: 

1440mm±5 

APPLICATION: 

1095mm±5 

28mm 

203mm 

Clear 85%±3;  Opal 70%±3; Green 60%±3 

Hot melt sealing is possible 

U=4.5 W/㎡K 

B1

50μm one side (two side is optional)

valley 1140M-38/218
Corrugated sheet

 

ADD: No.2 Hongwang road Polyvalley technology park, 

 Wuqing Tianjin, China

TEL: (+86)-22-5967-2888   FAX: (+86)-22-5967-3666

 Hotline: (+86)400 086 3628

Email: sales@polyvalley.com  website:  www.polyvalley.com  

1140 mm (6-corrugation) 

1095 mm

218 mm

38 mm 0.65-1.5 mm

174 mm

23 mm

  45 mm

920 mm (5-corrugation)

875 mm 

0.65-1.5mm 
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